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th
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April public meetings: April 10
th
 and  24

th
 ., 

Four Presentations: 

1. HHS Students recognitions presented by Mr. Loughran 

 Including: All –Shore, All- Region and All- State Ensembles of Band and 

Chorus, Poetry Out Loud, and the Students who made the “Holmdel Helps 

Keansburg” Video and the Winter Sports-  

 

2. Character Education presented by Mr. Swensen (Director of School 

Counceling Service) 

3. District Security Enhancements presented by Mr. Balicki ( Director of 

Plant, operations and Maintenance)  

4.Technology presented by Mr. Gattini ( Power Point has been postd on 

District website) 

 

BOE Accepted generous donations from: 

HYAA, Satz PSG, Dearborn Market, Mr. Steven Tetrault, Mr. Frank 

Lucarelli, Ms. Lillian Lorusso 

 

District Summer Camp for Academic Enrichment Programs and sports 

The registration deadline has been extended to May 10
th
.  

 

Going Forward… 

 

Three presentations have been scheduled at May 15
th

 meeting: 
1.Visitor Management System demonstration ( part of District security 

Enhancement)- Red Circle Solution and Mr. Balicki—Operation testing will 

take  place in June 

2. Special Olympic Expo presentation by Ms. Gill( Dir. of Special service), 

and Ms. Fern Litwak ( Special Service Consultant)—June 4
th
, Cross Farm 

Park 

3. World Language presentation by Mrs. Currie ( Assit. Superintendent) 

 

Annual Students Award Ceremony: ( 7:00 PM) 

May 29
th
- HHS and Satz 

June 12
th
 – Indian Hill, and Village 

 


